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June 11, 2018

Dear Administrator:

This letter is to provide you with information regarding your Residential health Care Facility
(RHCF) reimbursement rates effective July 1, 2018. These rates have been promulgated in
accordance with Article §2808 2-c of the Public Health Law.

The all-inclusive rates provided on Health Commerce System (HCS) include the same capital
and non-capital components of the initial January 1, 2018 rates, but have been updated to
include a case mix adjustment for the January 2018 collection. These rates may contain an
adjustment to limit the impact for any facility that reported a case mix change of greater than
plus or minus five percent from the July 2017 collection.

The payment for July 1, 2018 rates will be made in cycle 2131 with a check release date of July
11, 2018. If you have any questions regarding the rates, please send an email to
primail@health.ny.gov and Michelle Santos will respond to your inquiry.

Sincerely,

O Feateo

Ann Foster

Deputy Director

Division of Finance and Rate Setting
Office of Health Insurance Programs
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